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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re: Year 9 Options Evening – Thursday 20 March 2025: 6pm – 8pm 
 

As part of our programme to support Year 9 students in making their Key Stage 4 option choices, you and your 
children are invited to attend our Year 9 Options Evening on Thursday 20 March 2025. 

 

Students will have already received their Options Booklet in their workshop on Thursday 6 March 2025, 
which provides details on all the courses available.  The Options Evening will include a presentation outlining 

the options structure and application process, as well as an opportunity to visit subject stalls to gain further 
insight into the different courses by looking at examples of students’ work, specification detail, methods of 

assessment, and talking to specialist subject staff. 

 
The evening will be split into sections with the following timings: 

 
Tutor Groups DISC     Tutor Groups OVER 

 

6.00 – 6.30pm: Presentation - Main Hall 6.00 – 6.30pm: Opportunity to visit subject 
stalls 

6.30-7.00pm: Opportunity to visit subject stalls 6.30 – 7.00pm: Presentation - Main Hall 
 

 
All Tutor Groups - 7.00pm onwards: visit subject stalls.   

 

The PTA will be offering refreshments which will be available to purchase. 
 

Colleagues from the Support for Learning and EAL teams will also be available to discuss their options in more 
detail.  

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to get in contact: cbright@grange.bucks.sch.uk 
   

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mrs C Bright 

Assistant Headteacher 
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